GODALMING TOWN COUNCIL

CLINEAL PRINCE FIDELIST

PRESS RELEASE

Godalming Project Co-ordinator Post

It has been a year since Suzie Gortler arrived in Godalming as the new Godalming Project Co-ordinator.

At a recent meeting Town Councillors said how pleased they were by the great success of this post

(funded jointly with Waverley Borough Council). Suzie's indefatigable energy and drive has

demonstrably made a difference to Godalming, as shown by the new town signs; the introduction of a

new Easter Festival; the nurturing of the new Community Interest Company (Godalming Together) and

by an improved and more successful partnership between the Chamber of Commerce, Waverley

Borough Council and the Town Council.

Chairman of Godalming Town Council's Policy & Management Committee, Councillor Tom Martin said

"We, at the Town Council, are particularly grateful for the support that we get from Suzie, notably her

contribution towards the success of the Food Festival, the Christmas Festival and Staycation."

The Godalming Project Co-ordinator Post is jointly funded by Godalming Town Council and Waverley

Borough Council and was initially set for a two-year term. Town Councillors have decided to extend their

financial support for the Godalming Project Co-ordinator post by a further two years (until June 2014)

and have asked Waverley Borough Council to make the same commitment so that this important role

can continue to benefit the economic well being of Godalming and its surrounding villages.

Ends

In case of query please contact:

Louise Goodfellow

Godalming Town Clerk – 01483 523575 or townclerk@godalming-tc.gov.uk

Release Date: 7 July 2011